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Heather,

Attached for your review and approval is our final report on the remediation of the Beeson F Fed
#29 release site. | have included the C-141 report form, updated to include what was done along
with photos. We still need to re-seed the site, but we have asked for advice from the BLM about the
best time to do that task.

Thank you for your guidance and patience.

Larry D. Davis
Environmental Quality & Safety Manager
Energy@uest

Telephone: 281-651-5201 (direct)
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